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4th February 2019 
Parents:  Year 1 and 2 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Visit to Mosque and Cathedral – Monday 4th February 2019 
 
During today’s visit Mrs Bonser, Holly Berries Teaching Assistant, was taken ill and an ambulance was called. Some 
of the children may have witnessed this and may talk to you about it. 
 
The children remained with our staff and Gloucester Cathedral staff during this incident.  
 
Should you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to discuss them with us, we will update you and the 
children on the health of Mrs Bonser in the next few days. 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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